
OCTOBER NEWS
Halloween week is October 24-29     Students can wear 
halloween costumes to class this week.  Acro students must be able to 
perform in their costume so choose carefully.  Hair pieces/hats do not mix 
well with acro so we recommend leaving these items at home so they do not 
get lost or damaged.  Extra pieces like wands or swords should also be left 
at home.  Ten minutes prior to the end of  each class we will invite parents in 
the studio to view the dance from the lobby. You are welcome to video your 
child but we ask that you do not post any videos or pictures that may 
include other students on social media. 
WE WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY OCTOBER 31 for HALLOWEEN

SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL 
PUMPKIN 
Our staff  pumpkin carving contest was 
such a hit last year we decided to give it 
another try.  Each staff  member will be 
showing off  their pumpkin carving skills 
to help support our Intensive Dance 
Team.  You can help too by supporting 
your favorite pumpkin.  Each pumpkin 
will have a “bank” to collect donations.  
Bring your spare change.  The pumpkin 
that has the most donations wins.

Costume Deposit for our 
Annual June Recital            
There is a $75 costume deposit due 
for each class by the end of  
November.  The charge will be 
posted November 1, but payments 
can be made anytime up to 
November 30. Late payments will 
incur a $20 late fee.  If  you are 
enrolled in autopay no additional 
action is required.  Please let the 
office know if  your dancer will NOT 
be participating in our June Recital.  
No costume will be ordered without 
a deposit.

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFO      
The emergency contact person needs to be 
someone other than the name on the 
parent account.  Many of  you have the 
same name and number listed here.  
Please log into your parent portal and 
update this information on your students 
info.  Another parent, grandparent, family 
member or trusted friend should be listed 
incase we cannot reach you.

Just a reminder that all students need to 
be wearing some type of  cover up (top & 
bottom) over their leotard and tights (or 
shorts for boys).  Onsies, joggers, and 
flannels work well while yoga pants or 
leggings can sometimes be a struggle.  
Check out our selection of  cover-ups in 
our Dancewear Shoppe.


